
I support this bill because affordable dog training facilities are an important part of creating a safe and appropriate lot dog social 
society. Well trained dogs are significantly less likely to be a public health risk or nuisance. 

Additionally, dogs, dog sports and the like bring a significant amount of revenue to our state. 

Thank you for supporting this bill! 


